
GNO/CLA Executive Board Meeting September 9, 2020  4:00 PM 
Archbishop Chapelle High School Library 

 
1. Membership renewal and new members.  Mailout renewal and new member forms.  Approximately 

200 letters. Postage and envelopes.   Completed.    
 
 

2. Donation of Raymond Arroyo books (approximately 45) to Melba’s Literacy Program.  Books to be 
identified as “Donated by the Greater New Orleans Chapter of the Catholic Library Association.”  
Melba’s can make arrangements with Raymond for autographing and distribution.  Unanimous 
agreement; Terry will deliver 

 
3. Website – keeping current with all information, especially upcoming events/conference 

a. Scholarship information; election for Vice-President for spring 2021 – nominations; webpage 
for current info, events, etc.; download registration information; Covid-19 resources have been 
added to webpage.    No applications for scholarship received. 
 

4. Newsletter – Once the 20/21 memberships have been finalized a newsletter will be emailed.  Member 
list serve updated.  

 
5. Historian and archives, no response from latest newsletter.  Will continue to advertise.  An appeal to 

Ethel to volunteer and or assist in organization of materials.  Board will examine/evaluate contents at January 
meeting.  HNOC might house. or Archdiocese. 

 

6. Treasurer’s report:  Tihana      Current balance $7000.0 + 
  

7. GNO Listserv with Archdiocese: Ann will give update (remove, correct, additions)   Hosting  by GNO/CLA,  

 
8. Spring 2021 mini conference day:  Terry will contact Pat Austin for possible Saturdays.  This will be a 

member only event.  No charge.  Tentative time will be 9-12:00 Noon, light lunch served.  Pat Austin 
retired from UNO in August.  This will also be her retirement celebration.   Mail out save the date early 
spring. Perhaps rename GNO/CLA scholarship in her honor.  

 
9. 2021 will be our 60th Anniversary    Plan event, might celebrate Pat Austin retirement at that time if no spring 

conference can be held. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


